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Rivera, Maribel

From: corphelp

Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 10:40 AM
To: ‘Thurman Walker'

Subject: RE: Change of Address
P05000065641

Thank you for your e-mail. Your update request is being forwarded to the proper section for processing. Please
allow 2 to 3 business days for this update to be processed. Thank you.

Lee Rivers, Internet Access

Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes o provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Dawn K. Roberts, Florida Interim Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to
you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey." Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Thurmon Walker [mailto:thurmonwalker@yahoo. com]
Sent: Sunday, December 26, 2010 6:32 PM

To: corphelp; corphelp
Subject: Change of Address

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please be advised that Quality Courier and Transport, Inc. has moved from 638 Bayberry Drive,
Lake Park, Florida 33403 to 15667 64th Place North, Loxahatchee, Florida 33470. Please make
this change and update your records to reflect the change of address. Please also respond to this

email after you have made the change. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact
me 561.379.2283 (c) or 561.784.1616 (business).

Sincerely,

Thurmon Walker, President
Quality Courier and Transport, Inc.
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